



EGEA Working Group 2 and Working Group on Euro 5

Dear Members,

On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 2, Harald Hahn, we have the pleasure in sending you the updated agenda rev02 for the joint meeting of Working Group 2 and Working Group on Euro 5 Guidance Paper of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held on

Monday 14th June 2010, 10h00 ~ 17h00

EGEA Offices

Boulevard de la Woluwe, 42 BE- 1200 Brussels

Updated Agenda - Rev02

- 1. Welcome and Roll call
- 2. Euro 5 Regulation: Short presentation of the final result of the discussions with vehicle manufacturers on the Guidance Paper on the interpretation of the Euro 5 Regulation List on OBD Data for Diagnostic Tool Producers
- 3. Euro 5 Regulation: Exchange of first experiences with the implementation of the Euro 5 Legislation by vehicle manufacturers (compliance/non-compliance)
 - 3.1. Pass-thru standards
 - 3.2. Data purchase
- 4. Euro 5 Regulation: State of affairs of discussions on the validation of VCIs
- 5. Euro VI Regulation for Heavy Duty Vehicles (HDV)
 - 5.1. Update on the EGEA proposal for OBD Data for Heavy Duty Vehicles dated 30th June 2009 in light of the current debate on Euro VI implementing measures
 - 5.2. Work on specific issues raised by vehicle manufacturers in the current debate on Euro VI Heavy Duty Vehicles Legislation (safety of HDVs, parametrisation/coding, seed and key mechanisms)
- NEW 6. Information on revision of the 'PTI/Roadworthiness Testing' Directive 2009/40/EC: efficiency testing of electronic components (ABS, ESC) and implications for diagnostic tools
- NEW 7. Short information of the Chairman on ASA activities on particulate measurement
 - 8. Electric Vehicles and Diagnostic information: Outlook
 - 9. Any other business

- CEN activities in motor cycles (call for participation) CEN activities TPMS Systems 9.1.
- 9.2.

Date of next meeting and location. 10.

Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break.

Looking forward to our common gathering and to fruitful discussions,

With kind regards,

Sylvia Gotzen

Secretary General